
From: RICHARD BOHMAN <rtbnmbaz@aol.com> 
Date: March 21, 2023 at 10:51:01 MST 
To: Ben Guerrero <BGuerrero@tubacfire.org>, Bianca Hamric <bhamric@tubacfire.org> 
Cc: Mary Dahl <MDahl@tubacfire.org> 
Subject: Agenda item 

Please consider an additional agenda item for the March 29th TFD meeting: 
 
Discussion on planning for the construction of a new Tubac Fire Station #1 and Possible Action for 
preliminary work by WSM architects based on the initial contract between TFD and WSM Architects. 
 
Rational: The TFD Board in conjunction with senior TFD personnel should discuss plans, concerns and 
issues regarding the proposed building of a new Tubac Fire Station #1.  Based on how the discussion 
progresses, there may be specific planning information WSM Architects need to provide the 
Board.  There also may be information the Board needs to be made aware of concerning discussion 
between TFD senior staff with WSM Architects as well as with the Department of Agriculture regarding 
any recent requirements on the grant process. 
 
Rich Bohman 
TFD Board Member 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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